Phoenix Community Church
United Church of Christ

Information about Covenant Unions / Weddings

If you are considering inviting Phoenix Community Church, United Church of Christ, to
participate in your covenant union service or wedding, please consider this information:

We normally require at least 6 months' advance notice.
We expect couples to participate in the full preparation process (details enclosed).

We will not do services on Ash Wednesday, during Holy Week, or on Thanksgiving Day,
Christmas Eve or Christmas.

No drugs or alcoholic beverages are to be used during the rehearsal or the service.
The couple is responsible for all arrangements for use of a church or other location.
Phoenix Community Church does not own a building. The pastor can advise you about

some of the options.

For couples who are not part of Phoenix Community Church, services are available
for a fee of $250.

We will work with you to help create a service that is meaningful and appropriate for you.
We are honored to participate in services that exemplify the spirit of compassion, justice and prayer that

we see embodied in prophets like Jesus. We can try to offer referrals to those couples whose needs are
outside the scope of our ministry.
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